
   

 

  Donations can be sent to PO Box 14013, Lansing, MI 48901 (517)482-5856 

HELPING WITH THE HARVEST: BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED 
Raynika Battle, Board President

The Bible accounts for 

numerous times when Jesus saw 

and addressed the needs of 

those around him. He would 

even go out of his way for one 

person knowing that they would 

be changed forever. He was 

moved with compassion for 

them.  

Matthew 

9:37 tells us 

“the harvest is 

plentiful, but 

the laborers 

are few”. 

When Jesus 

saw the needs 

of those 

around him, he saw it as an 

opportunity. The work that the 

Hannah’s House staff is doing is 

just that. They are sowing seeds 

into the lives of the women and 

their babies, and with the help 

of God, doing all they can to 

see that the harvest is great.   

While so many great things 

are happening at Hannah’s 

House, we yet have a great 

need for laborers. We are 

currently looking for people to 

join our board of directors who 

are passionate about what 

we do, are pro-life, Christian, 

and are willing to commit to 

helping us meet the needs of 

the house.  

Verse 38 then tells us to 

pray that the Lord would 

send more laborers. Even if 

you are 

unable to 

commit at 

this time, 

please join 

with us in 

prayer as we 

ask God to 

send those 

who are 

willing to turn the needs of 

our women and babies into 

an opportunity to serve 

Christ.  

As president of the board 

of directors, I wanted to 

personally thank everyone 

for all the support you have 

given to Hannah’s House.  If 

you have any questions at all 

considering joining the 

board, please feel free to 

contact me directly: 

raynika.battle@epworship.com. 

 

JULY 2017 

HANNAH’S HOUSE OF LANSING  

JOB POSTINGS 
 

Hannah’s House is ministerial in nature, not 
high-paying, so it would be helpful if 
candidates are looking to do ministry or 
mission work. 
 

Case Manager 
Case Managers work one-on-one with 
residents. They handle residents’ problems 
case-by-case, coordinating services for 
clients who need permanent housing, health 
care, financial help or job training.  
 

Qualifications/Skills:  Bachelor’s Degree and 
a minimum of 1 year of experience, Pro-life 
Christian, demonstrates proficiency in 
Microsoft Word and google apps, strong 
interpersonal, verbal, and written 
communication skills, ability to work 
independently and in a team and ability to 
organize materials effectively and efficiently. 
 

Job Type: Part-time      Salary: $11-$13 /hour 
 

Part-Time Weekend House Manager 
The house manager is required to spend 
Friday and Saturday nights in the house. The 
preferred candidate will be a mature 
Christian woman who can act as a mentor 
and liaison to the women who live at 
Hannah's House. 

 

Work hours are, every other weekend, from 
6:00pm Friday through 6:00pm Sunday.  
 

Job Type: Part-time       Salary: $8.90 /hour 
 

 
For more a more detailed job description 

and to download our application visit 
www.hannahshouselansing.org 

 

To apply send job application, cover letter 
and resume to 

www.hannahshouselaninsg@gmail.com 
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July 2017 

 

Resident life 
At Hannah’s House we pride ourselves in being 
solution focused, offering a long-term program 
to women that does more than just give women 
a place to sleep.  Food and shelter are offered 
free of charge allowing the women to stay for 
up to 6 months after their babies are born while 
they prepare themselves for sustainability by 
attending daily life skills classes, attaining their 
GED/Diploma, obtaining employment, paying off 
debts and starting a savings account.   
  
We have a Hannah’s House baby boy coming 
soon!  Baby Eden is due to 
make his arrival on July 8th.  
His mother is doing well, 
but as always, prayers for a 
healthy delivery are 
appreciated. 

Upcoming Events 
October 15th, 2017 – Here We Stand 
Michigan District-Wide Reformation Worship 
Service will be held at The Breslin Center 
at Michigan State University.  Hannah’s House 
has been chosen as one of four non-profits, in 
the state of Michigan, to be recipients of 
donations during this major event.  For more 
information go to:  michigandistrict.org/500 
 
October 28th, 2017 – International Dessert Night 
& Silent Auction 
Hannah’s House will hold our 22nd annual silent 
auction at St. Michael’s Parish October 28th, 
from 6:30pm to 8:30 pm.  Ticket prices are 
$15/person or $105/table of eight.  To reserve 
tickets early, call Hannah’s House at 517-482-
5856 or send us an e-mail to 
hannahshouselansing@gmail.com 
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WE PROVIDE MORE THAN SHELTER TO EXPECTANT MOTHERS.  

WE PROVIDE A FUTURE. 

Special Thanks! 
 

Shared Pregnancy 

Church in the City 

Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Prime Trucking 

DK Security 

United Way & ProAssurance 

St. Michael’s Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONGOING NEEDS 

Formula 

Diapers 

Wipes 

Bottles 

Ethnic Shampoo (Olive Oil is a great brand!) 

Soft Cover Bibles for Women 

Journals 

Laundry Detergent (unscented) 

Dish Soap 

Printer Paper 

 

Thank you and God bless! 

mailto:hannahshouselansing@gmail.com

